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Tuesday 17th November 2020 

Roundabout Foundation Bubble Update  

 

Dear Parents, 

Further to the letter today, I write to update with a few more details about provision for the 

Foundation Bubble this week.   

Very kindly as an interim measure, Annie Wilkinson along with her staff in the Found Unit, have 

offered to help by providing after school care Tuesday 17th – Friday 20th inclusive for this week only.   

As we have already mentioned, the foundation children will remain in their classrooms and provision 

provided until 5.00pm. Children can be collected directly from the foundation playground at the 

Bear’s Classroom door. 

I have managed to rearrange staffing for the week commencing 23rd November and am pleased to 

be able to let you know that the club will be back to normal with the Foundation Bubble running in 

the morning and after school.   

Without the help and continuing support of Round Hill Foundation Team this would not have been 

possible.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

Roundabout After School Club 

 

 

 

 


